
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 21 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 9 February 2023. 

   

Question (1) Please can the Convener set out the action the council is 

taking to ensure that applications for short term lets and 

enforcement action against potential breaches of planning 

control of short term lets are sufficiently resourced, following 

the introduction of the short term let control area last year? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) In particular, please can the Convener set out whether the 

council will consider working with the Lothian Valuation Joint 

Board and other relevant organisations to proactively 

identify potential breaches of the short term let control area, 

and take appropriate proactive enforcement action in such 

cases? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) In addition, what plans does the council have to publicise 

the short term let control area, and the mechanisms by 

which members of the public may report potential breaches? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 
 
  


